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WIDNES ACADEMY 
NEWSLETTER 

WEEK ENDING 12TH JULY 2024 

 
INFANT MUSIC FESTIVAL 
Well done to all the children in Years 1 and 2 who 
attended the Infant Music Festival this week.  
Parents of Year 1 and 2 children are invited into 
school next Monday at 2.30 pm to hear the children 
sing some of the songs. 
 
YEAR 6 DRESS TO IMPRESS DISCO 
On Thursday 18th July we will be holding a disco just 
for Year 6 leavers.  This will take place in school 
from 4.30 to 6.30 pm so children will go home and 
get changed and return later.  Refreshments will be 
provided and there is no charge. 
 
CLUBS 
There are no after school clubs next week. 
 
FAREWELL 
Next week we will be saying goodbye to a number 
of staff who are moving on to pastures new. I 
would like to personally thank them for their 
commitment and dedication to the children whilst 
at Widnes Academy.  
 
We would like to wish Mr Cowden, Miss Jones, Miss 
Elson and Mr Poole the best of luck in their new 
positions.  
 
It is also a bon voyage to Mr Lewis who is 
emigrating to New Zealand in the Summer, we wish 
him the best of luck as he moves down under!  
 
LEAVERS AND ACHIEVERS 
We are not holding our Leavers and Achievers 
ceremony in church this year; however we are 
going to recognise the children's achievements with 
a special celebration assembly on the last day of 
term (Friday 19th July). During this assembly we will 
give out special awards for children with 100 
percent attendance and staff will choose one child 
from each year to gain a special award. As we are 
holding this event in our school hall, we will be 
unable to invite all parents. If your child is due to 
receive an award you will receive a special 
invitation to attend this assembly.  

 
END OF SUMMER TERM 
Please note that school closes next Friday 19th July 
at 1.30 pm for the Summer break.  School re-opens 
on Tuesday 3rd September. 
 
SCHOOL PANTRY 

A reminder that our school pantry is open for 

anyone needing a helping hand – we have food, 

household, toiletry and clothing available.  Please 

contact the school office if you would like to visit  

the pantry. 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Monday 15th July Year 1 and 2 parents invited to 
hear children sing 2.30 pm 

Thurs 18th July Dress to Impress Day Year 6 
End of year celebration 4.30 to 
6.30 pm 

Friday 19th July School closes for Summer at 
1.30 pm 

Tues 3rd Sept School reopens for Autumn 
Term 
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